
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

QUESTIONS FOR WRITTEN REPLY

1125.	Mr R W T Chance (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade and Industry:
Whether he can provide an update with regard to the letter that he addressed to Mr R W T Chance, dated 15 October 2015, indicating that an investigation into allegations of corruption in the Cooperative Incentive Scheme was ongoing, and when completed relevant information would be shared with Parliament?NW1259E
RESPONSE
The dti Internal Audit unit conducted an investigation and did not obtain evidence to support the allegations of corruption in the Cooperative Incentive Scheme.  The letter with relevant information was sent to Mr Chance on the 16th January 2016.

